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Document Control Desk
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Perry Nucle r Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440
Correction to 10CFR21 Hotification

Gentlemen

By correspondence dated June 19, 1992 (PY-CEI/NRR-1516L), Perry Nuclear Power
Plant submitted a 10CFR21 notification to report defects in Hain Steam
Isolation Ve.lve (HSIV) poppets supplied by Atwood and Horrill Company,
Incorporated (A&M). On June 24, 1992, it was noted that the Corrective Action
section of the referenced notification contained an error. In the second
paragraph of the Corrective Actions, the letter states that poppets with serial
numbers (S/Ns) 3, 7, 8, 9 10, and 11 vere installed in the plant. This
sentence should indicate that after being repaired at A&M as described, poppet
S/N 4 was installed in the plant rather than S/N 3. Poppet S/N 3 is being
retained as a spare.

Should you require additional information regarding this subject, please
contact Mr. Kevin Donovan, Licensing and Compliance Section Hanager at
(216) 259-3737, extension 5606.

Sincere y,

<

Hichael D. Ly er

HDL:RVG ss

cc: NRC Project Manager
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector
NRC Region III Administrator
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